' FCOA MEMBER #3800 ~ STEVEN '

When Theresa Luebcke handed Pat Kelly a FCOA membership application after the February, 2008 Governors
Meeting she never suspected that her grandson would be assigned FCOA #3800! 4-year old Steven is in pre-
kindergarten and his favorite color is red. Like most kids his age, he really dreads “time-out” but he likes to tell
jokes and thinks he’s very funny. He is very creative, always trying new and different angles. Steven loves to
read and is good at making up stories especially at bedtime when he doesn’t want to go to sleep. He loves
trains with “Thomas” being his favorite. Steven likes car shows and is interested in all kinds of cars especially
racecars. He really likes to watch Corvettes go by and can point them out from other cars.

Steven’s grandparents have been
members of St Louis Corvette Club for
4 years. Both are active in their club
spending 3 years as Activity Directors
and Rich is currently SLCC’s Governor.
They were married in 2000 on
Missouri’s Route 66 with 11 Corvettes
in the wedding party. They are the
proud owners of a Bloomington Gold
Survivor 1973 coupe as well as a 2003
50th Anniversary convertible. Steven
already has his eye on that convertible
and is eagerly awaiting the day when
it's parked in his garage! As you can
see from the picture above, Steven really likes his own 50th Anniversary Vette! And
in @ more recent photo it looks like he’s seeking out a different kind of horsepower!

Congratulations, Steven, for being FCOA member #3800'




